
Student Council Induction Ceremony 
 
Roy J. Smith Middle School, had its first Student Council Induction Ceremony on 
November 30, 2017. With the help of Ms. Brown and Mrs. Fulcher, each member 
of the new council officially and proudly became members of Smiths 
representatives. Each representative was presented with a pin saying Student 
Council, including the Treasurer, Secretary, Historian, Vice President, and 
President. During the ceremony, Principal Wolf came in and gave the whole 
Student Council a motivational speech, as the pins were placed on each member. 
Mr. Wolf shook hands with each member, congratulating them for their 
achievement. Once each representative was handed a pin and shock hands, Mr. 
Wolf told us, “Congratulations for being the first representatives, you are the 
voice of your student body.” For this new student council being the voice takes 
responsibility, let us hope for the best for this new young, outstanding group of 
students. 
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